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The owners of 420 ~ummit Street (Mr. ' Mrs. Max Hoots) have decided not to 
apply for rezoning of this property as we discussed in our last general 
meeting. In the event of any further activity, you will be promptly 
notified. 

' 

As Jon Devries of Crystal Towers Neighborhood Association reported in our 
general meeting, their proposal for rezoning a large part of their area from 
R-1 to R-2 will be brought be£ore the Board of Aldermen next Monday, September 
22 at 7:30 P. M. in the Board of Aldermen Council Chamber at City Hall. We 
urge each one of you to call or preferably, write your Aldermen right now 
to suptort the rezoning. As you recall, three years ago we rezoned a large 
part o West End in the same manner . Your Aldermen are: 

South Ward Mrs. Ernestine Wilson 
3045 Konnoak Drive 
Phone--788-6063 

North West Ward Mr. John Palmer 
4220 Witherow Road 
Phone--725-7124 

Also call or write the other Aldermen to express our support for this rezoning . 

Our "Scene 76" Fall Festival directed by Ellen Yarborough will be held Saturday 
October 11. Keep this date open as the entire city would like us to be a 
model for other "Scene 76" events and festivals. More later on this! Call 
Ellen at 722-2785 or 727-2024 extension 54 to offer your help. 

Our next general meeting will be Thursday night, October 9 and we will hear 
Mr. Robert Kirby, President of the Fan District in Richmond, Virginia. The 
Fan District is a similar area of residential setting undergoing restoration 
for a number of years. Keep this meeting in mind also. 

Board of Aldermen 

Northwest John G. Palmer 4220 Witherow Road 

Southwest Floyd s. Burge, Jr. 1330 Irving Street 

South Ernestine Wilson 3045 Konnoak Drive 

East c. c. Ross 814 Bruce Street 

Southeast Eugene S. Groce 1635 Radcliff Drive 

North Richard N. Davis 2829 Gilmer Avenue 

Northeast Carl H. Russell 2200 E. 23nd Street 

West Bahnsen C. Hall, Jr. 2628 Forest Drive 

Mayor Franklin R. Shirley 1947 Faculty Drive 


